
 
  
July 11, 2017 
 
 
Jim Conger 
DevCo 
4824 W Fairview Avenue 
Boise, ID 83706 
jconger@congergroup.com 
(sent via email) 
 
Re: PUD15-00005 & CVA15-00019 / 2105 S Federal Way 
 
Dear Mr. Conger: 
 
This letter is to inform you of the actions of the Boise City Planning and Zoning Commission 
on your request for a first time extension for PUD15-00005 & CVA15-00019. 
 
During a public hearing on July 10, 2017 the Planning and Zoning Commission approved 
a two-year time extension. The approval period has been extended: 
 

From: June 18, 2017  To: June 18, 2019 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (208) 608-7082. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Cody Riddle 
Manager, Current Planning 
Boise City Planning and Development Services 
 
CR/tt 
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